
 

From: Jan Poplawski   
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 10:51 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application Number B-2024-0002, property address 218 McMurchy Ave South 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Committee of Adjustment 
 
Re Application Number: B-2024-0002 
 
Dear Sirs; 
We, Lidia Poplawska and Jan Poplawski, are strongly opposed  to the proposition described in the above 
noted application. 
We’ve been living in Brampton for over 35 years, at 216 McMurchy Ave South for 28 years. Recently the 
neighboring property at 218 McMurchy Ave S has been converted into multi family/boarding house.  
We are senior citizens and it is quite exhausting for us to pick up flying garbage into our property from 
neighbors.  
If the 218 McMurchy Ave S has been legally converted into multi family/boarding house than we’re 
asking the Committee to request the owner to build solid, high fence from the rear of the back yard to 
the front of the house along our properties. 
The division of the existing lot at 218 McMurchy would create more hardship for us.  
In the past few years the quality of life in Brampton has deteriorated drastically, due to the conversion 
of family homes into rooming/boarding houses. 
We humbly ask the Committee not to make our last years of our lives even more miserable as we are in 
the retirement stage of our life. 
 
We are giving consent to post our correspondence on the agenda. 
 
Thank you and Regards, 
Lidia Poplawska and Jan Poplawski 
216 McMurchy Ave South 
Brampton ON L6Y 1Z3 

 
 


